
 
 
 

 
Declaration and Notice of Alert for Imposter Scams by Offenders 

We have recently noticed a number of scams falsely using our name in cities of 

Mainland China and overseas. These include: 

1. Illegal and improper use of our logo and information on our official websites 
without our authorization; and copying or imitating, in our name, the contents of 
our official websites; 

2. Construction of a false investment and wealth management services platform in our 
name, by which opportunities for cooperation in investment, etc. are solicited; and 

3. Impersonation of our staff members. 
 

We hereby declare solemnly that we have not set up any investment and wealth 

management services platform and the above fraudulent acts are in no way connected 

with us. We have already reported these fraudulent acts to the police. 

We will hold the offenders legally liable by pursuing all lawful means in the event of any 

economic losses sustained by us or damage to reputation occurred to us as a result of 

the fraudulent acts mentioned above. 

If you receive any suspicious communications or message suspected of involving the 

activities mentioned above, you should immediately report to the Police for the 

protection of your rights and interests. We hereby ask that the investing public and our 

partners be more alert to identifying these activities so as to prevent themselves from 

being deceived. If there is any enquiry or question, please contact us at (+852)2880 

0178. 

 

K. Wah Group 

28 January 2019 


